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Great Barrier Reef Study 
Productivity Commission 
Locked Bag 2 Collins St East 
MELBOURNE VIC 8003 
 
 
Dear Sir 
 
Please refer to the attached copy of table 1.1 of your report.  The information in the entry underlined is 
incorrect.  There are no major towns on the Russell-Mulgrave Rivers.  The population can not be 75,400. 
 
When it is considered that the area and the population your report covers is a lot more are than that which 
GBRMPA covers, I am amazed that you only received 57 submissions when they got about 10,000 for 
their Representative Area Program closures.  Perhaps the public was not well enough informed about what 
was    going on. 
 
My concern is that if you give support for the CRC Reef Consensus Statement GBRMPA will use this to 
support further closures of reefs. There does not really appear to be any evidence that the reef is suffering 
from discharges to its waters. 
 
If someone has something good to say someone else comes along and can only find doom and gloom about 
what was good. (The last two paragraphs on  page 22 of your report).  The doom and gloom, when 
referring to the reef seems to be right through the report. So much so that you start talking about 'no regrets' 
actions on page 159.   
 
Your final report should inform readers that there is no hard evidence to suggest the reef  has been 
damaged and policy makers, especially, should be aware of this. 
 
 
Yodurs sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Ian Spradbrow 




